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@/ From: "Black, Carl" <blackc@mpsd.k12.wi.us>
Date: August 27, 2014 at 9:55:51 AM CDT
To: Christopher Able - D3 <cable@manitowoc.org>

Cc: "cblack0744 @sbcglobal.net" <chlackQ744@shcglobal.net>
Subject: No Outlet sign for Miriam

Hello Mr. Able,
It was very nice to meet you at the meeting last night and | appreciate your time talking with me about
the car issues on the Miriam cul-de-sac.

This is essentially my formal request for a “No Outlet” or “Dead End” sign that we would like for the
entrance to our Cul-de-sac on Miriam road.

Since Magnolia has been run through from Cty B to Cty Q, and Nagle has been connected to Miriam, it
has become the “short-cut” for drivers that seem to not want to continue on to Magnolia and then on to
Cty Q. Most of these folks are moving fairly quickly and many of them don’t seem to realize that Miriam
is not a through street. They miss or don’t take the Richmond street turn and subsequently end up in
our cul-de-sac. When this happens, many of those drivers accelerate even faster (possible from
frustration at not knowing it wasn’t a through street) and then really zip around the cul-de-sac and past
the houses heading toward Richmond street. We have a number of young children that love to play
around that cul-de-sac and sometimes cross through it to play or go to a friend’s house. We also have a
good number of walkers that pass through our cul-de-sac as well. So, safety is truly a concern, as is the
nuisance of speeding and accelerating cars, sometimes even squealing their tires as they do so.

I truly appreciate any and all attention you can give to our request for a “No Outlet” sign on our cul-de-
sac. Please let me know if you need any further information, and once again, it was nice to meet you.

Sincerely, RECEIVED
Carl Black | SEP 9 4 2014
1611 Miriam Rd. 1
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